
       
 

January 7, 2019                                                                   

    
RE:  Grade 6 Students “Declaration of Registration” for Grade 7 & 8” at J.C. Hill  

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

The Six Nations Elementary Schools are in the planning process for the 2019-2020 school 
year.  Parents are being asked to complete this “Declaration of Registration” Form for their 
child’s attendance at J.C. Hill elementary school as an “Out of Boundary school”. 

Any student who chooses to attend J.C. Hill Elementary in grade 7 will formally consider J.C. 
Hill as their home school for grade 8.  Any students other than students from Jamieson 
Elementary will be considered based on enrolment capacity.  Be advised that J.C. Hill’s 
education program needs and the school’s Class Size Committee recommendations 
requirements are reflected in the approvals process.  

  
If you should have any questions or require clarification, please feel free to contact the school 
at 519-445- 

Thank you, 

__________________ 
Principal 

School Le)erhead


